
SHERFIELD ON LODDON NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN WORKING PARTY 

TUESDAY 29th NOVEMBER 2016 

Breach Lane Chapel 2.00pm 

MINUTES 
 

 

Present:   John Darker, Pamela Darker (Minutes), Bryan Jenkins, Anna Scott,  

Ian Wilson 

 

1 Apologies Venetia Rowland  
 
2 Minutes of 15th November were agreed. 
 
3 Matters arising.  
 PD had been told by the Sherfield Clerk that she (PD) should hear direct from the 
Electoral Commission with the names and addresses of residents on the open register. 
 
4 Ed Rehill had replied to JD’s email today with his comments on the rewordings by 
BJ and JD of policies H1 and H2.  He offered another meeting and several dates were 
discussed to offer to him for this.  A list of questions would be prepared and forwarded to 
him before the meeting. 
 
5 VR had contacted Basingstoke and Deane Borough Council for information about 
the ownership of the nominated Green Spaces and would pass on the results. 
 
6 There was a discussion about when and how to consult the statutory consultees 
and it was agreed to ask Ed Rehill for advice at the arranged meeting.   
 
7 JD proposed that the NPWP requested the Parish Clerk to hand over all 
documentation, paper and electronic passed to her by the previous chairman and 
administrator.  The WP agreed unanimously. 
 
8 BJ is working on the transport appendix.  He asked if any further information had 
been received from Bramley PC.  JD said he would follow up. 
 
9 There was uncertainty about the naming of appendices and supporting documents.  
This would be another question for Ed Rehill. 
 
10 The WP will measure the draft policies against the policy writing advice in the BDBC 
NP Protocol. 
 
11 The date of the next meeting will be decided after the meeting with Ed Redhill. 


